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Dear Bhavika, 
 
In response to the 5 questions asked; Economy Energy are very much in agreement with the 
proposals and fully support the objectives, principles and the drafted revisions to the supply licenses. 
We consider them to be well aligned to our own current practices, which are already beyond that 
presently required, and our ongoing aims to identify and support those most in need. 
 
It may be a point of clarification; but as an electricity and gas supplier are we expected to achieve 
the phase one or phase two timetable? In our opinion, given the limited resource we face as one of 
the smaller suppliers and a gas supplier - who is very much involved in project nexus, we consider 
the phase two timetable appropriate for our circumstances. Please can you confirm that our 
expectations are correct? 
 
Thanks in advance. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Geoff Parker-Naples 
 
 

Head of Compliance 
 
 024 777 121 81 
 geoff.parker-naples@economyenergy.co.uk 
 www.economyenergy.co.uk 
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